
 
 

 
Friday, April 4, 2025 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: The Graduating Students of Case Western Reserve University, Cleveland Institute of 
Music, Kent State University School of Podiatric Medicine and Cleveland Institute of Art 

 

 
From: University Health & Counseling Service 

 
 
Congratulations on your graduation and best wishes as you embark upon your future endeavors. 

 
University Health and Counseling Services (UH&CS) will extend their services to Friday, May 
16, 2025 for graduating students. UH&CS staff can assist you by phone in coordinating follow-
up care and identifying community resources to meet your future healthcare needs. 
 
Students who are enrolled in the CWRU Student Medical Plan for spring semester are covered 
by their medical insurance through July 31, 2025. Medical students are covered through June 
30, 2025. 
 
Information from your health record at UH&CS can only be released with your permission. If you 
need your health records, please allow up to 3 weeks for processing. Please visit the UH&CS 
website for instructions on how to request this information: 

https://case.edu/studentlife/healthcounseling/release-information-records/records-request 
 
 
 
Please contact uhcs@case.edu with questions.  
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